
 

      

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONFEDERATED SCHOOLS 
INFORMATION UPDATE 

29th June 2018 
 

Headteacher:            Mrs. K. McDonald  
Tel:                                   01642-778202 or 712340                
e-mail:           admin@bilsdalemidcable-chopgate.n-yorks.sch.uk  

     admin@carltonfaceby.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Website:        www.bilsdalecarltonschools.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents, 
We have sent you lots of information recently, thank you for helping us to offer lots of different opportunities and 
activities for the children.  We do not like to ‘chase’ you for responses but we do need to be sure that you know what is 
happening – we are trying hard to encourage the children to be responsible and tell you when they have letters or 
requests in their planner/bags.  Our aim is to try to help parents whenever we can – please do not hesitate to ask at the 
office. 
Below we have set out a diary of forthcoming events and reminders as children need to be taken to Chop Gate Village 
Hall and we have added extra swimming sessions. 
With the present hot weather please remember to apply suncream to your children before they come to school and 
make sure they have a hat/cap to shade their face and neck.   
Our next Newsletter will update you with lots of the activities and visits which we have been enjoying. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Academic Year 2017/18 
2nd July – Swimming Gala – squad to meet Mrs Allison at Leisure Centre at 8.45am, we will transport to Chop Gate afterwards. 

 All other children from both schools to be taken to Chop Gate Village Hall to meet Mrs Grundmann from 8.50 onwards. 

 Everyone will be transported to the Leisure Centre for swimming; parents to collect at the usual times (3.30 or 4.00). 
 

6th July – Sports Morning – 9.30 – 11.30 on Carlton School Field, parents and families are welcome to join us. 
Saturday 7th July – PFA Summer Fair at Carlton 1.00 – 5.00. 
 
9th July – Aquasplash – fun swimming session.  Children who are participating have been informed, please meet Miss Jeffries at 
Stokesley Leisure Centre main entrance from 8.30 onwards, we will transport to Chop Gate afterwards. 

 All other children from both schools to be taken to Chop Gate Village Hall to meet Mrs Grundmann from 8.50 onwards. 

 Everyone will be transported to the Leisure Centre for swimming; parents to collect at the usual times (3.30 or 4.00). 
 

11th – 13th July – Y6 transition to Stokesley School please check that you know what you need to take each day. 
12th July – Little Owls stay and play 
 
16th July – Full dress rehearsal day. All children from both schools to be taken to Chop Gate Village Hall from 8.50 onwards.  

 Everyone will be transported to the Leisure Centre for swimming; parents to collect at the usual times (3.30 or 4.00). 
 

17th July – Pied Piper summer production at Chop Gate Village Hall.  Please can all children be at the hall, in ‘costume’ at 6.15pm 
 
18th July – Bilsdale Leavers Service 2.00pm at St. Hilda’s Church, Chop Gate everyone is warmly welcome to join us 
19th July – Carlton Leavers 2.00pm at St. Botolph’s Church, Carlton-in-Cleveland everyone is warmly welcome to join us 
20th July – Last day of summer term 
 
3rd September – Staff Training Day 
4th September – Children return to school 

 

  http://bilsdalecarltonschools.co.uk/             
‘Believe and Achieve’                    ‘Believe and Achieve’ 

 
 

 

Please can you ensure that you are on time to collect 
your child at the end of their swimming session.   
Parents/carers should be at their designated place at 
3.30pm or 4pm ready for their child/ren being 
handed over to them to get changed.  Thank you. 

Please check your child’s bag and ParentPay 
accounts for messages from Mrs Mitchell.  Do not 
hesitate to ask if you have any questions about your 
accounts which should be up to date by the 16th July 
please.  Thank you. 

Attached is the 2018 Questionnaire for Parents & Carers.  The feedback you give us helps in updating the School Improvement Plan 
and gives Governors and staff valuable information.  Please will you return your Questionnaire to the office by Tuesday 10th July. 
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